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October 17, 2022 

 

Dr. Christie Schultz,  
Dean of the Centre for Continuing Education 
University of Regina 
 
 
Re:  Center for Continuing Education Academic Unit Review - Verbal Response 

 
Dear Dr. Schultz, 

Thank you for meeting with the members of CCAM on October 11, 2022, and providing your verbal 

response to the External review and report recommendations. Our Committee has appreciated your 

clear and thoughtful overview of the changes happening in your program, including the organizational, 

reporting, program amalgamations and name changes. We especially appreciate your commitment to 

student success through the student journey mapping work that has been done and the changes in the 

registration system. 

We look forward to hearing more as these changes are implemented.   

We trust that using a data-driven decision-making approach you have implemented will assist you in 

making fiscally responsible decisions in the years to come. This approach should be used when 

considering the educational technologist leader role.   

The Committee also recognizes and appreciates CCE’s critical work and commends you on the robust team 
cultivated under your leadership. We look forward to hearing more about your progress at the 18-month 
follow-up. 
  
Sincerely, 

                                                        

Dr. david Gregory, 
Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

Dr. Laurie Clune 
Chair, Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 
cc:  
Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President 
(Academic) 

 

  


